
4/30  M&A Committee Meeting 

Brandi/April/John/Mel 

This committee has one unresolved project for the year: Coordinating with Sister Katherine as it relates 

to the GivePulse program – how best to use this to encourage, motivate and communicate with Staff.  

Campus Colleagues – still undecided as to if this is going to go back to HR for Fall Semester. Brandi sent 

the list of active CC to the group. Brandi and April will review with Jerell Sison (new vice chair) in June.  

Listening Sessions- goal for next year to build up this program. The data for existing listening sessions 

will be compiled with other data for John Ambrose, which will be used to create a report for SLC for Fall 

Semester. Current committee will be compiling this data for the Summer.   

 

Next Meeting: Undecided for Summer  

 

 

 

 


